
From: Lissa Spitz <lissaspitz@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2022 12:56 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed natural gas ban 
 
 
Hi, I'm writing to support the proposed gas ban in new construction/ major renovations. We have to do 
every single thing we possibly can to reduce and eliminate the use of fossil fuels. This would be in line 
with the Ann Arbor A to Zero plan and is absolutely the right thing to do. Renewable energy sources will 
only become progressively more and more available and affordable, and we have to encourage that 
transition.  
thanks! 
 
Lissa Spitz 
809 John A. Woods Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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